
Attention!!!

As of 8/8/2022 In order to stay compliant with the most

recent laws and guidelines (LD 796) B&S Scrap Recycling will

now require the following to purchase catalytic converters;

● A valid photo ID (address, DOB, etc)

● A valid phone number

● A Converter with the vehicle’s VIN # recorded in a

permanent, legible fashion on it. (stamped or marked)

● A waiver (provided here) signed confirming ownership of the

converters.

B&S Scrap is NOT legally allowed to purchase a catalytic converter if:

● The Converter being sold has not been marked with the

vehicle’s VIN #.

● The vehicle’s VIN # on the converter is not valid according

to NESPIN (an online uploading system provided at B&S).

● The vehicle’s VIN # on the converter is not CLEARLY

legible.

*If you do not have the VIN # to the vehicle in which your converter

came from you MUST contact the Secretary of State (207-624-9000

ext 52144) for a temporary ID # for your converter.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we all

adjust to these new guidelines!


